
From: "Angie Magallon" <amagallon@chabotcollege.edu> 

To: <bpfanner@energy.state.ca.us> 

Date: 911012007 12:40 PM 

Subject: Hayward Power Plants 


I am writing to let you know I am very much opposed and concerned about the proposed plants in 

Hayward. At a time when Global Warming is at the tip of everyone's tongue, these companies are trying 

to ram two highly pollutant power plants down our throats. Why wouldlshould Hayward say yes to 

pollution in our backyards? Why wouldlshould Hayward carry the burden of these plants just to 

accommodate overuse of power in other areas? It is my hope that you will oppose these power plants 

from being imposed on a community unfairly, and oppose the overzealous companies that profit from 

polluting our earth even in this time when awareness about the severe consequences of toxic emissions is 

widely known. Please do your part and thank you for your time. 
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